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The State has done a terrible job managing our forest lands, each county knows what 

is best for their individual need’s including protecting our forests. What might be good 

for Columbia County would not necessarily be good for Deschutes County; as 

Columbia gets more rain and their trees have a deeper root base where Deschutes 

County trees have shallow roots base with little rain.  


